This message is from the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. Women: Were you exposed to toxic substances in the military? If so, you may be eligible for extra benefits and care under the PACT Act. The law benefits all Veterans of the Vietnam, Gulf War and post-9-11 eras once exposed to toxic fumes, burn pits, agent orange, radiation, and other environmental hazards. VA is aware that for women veterans such exposure can lead reproductive cancers like ovarian, cervical, uterine, breast and others. Many women have served in the armed forces over the years. They shouldn’t wait to file claims for all conditions outlined in the PACT Act. Learn more at va.gov/pact or call 1-800-myva-411.
